
Dear Parent or Guardian: 

Your child uses a software program called Renaissance Learning at school. This 

program has a special feature called Home Connect, which you and your child can 

access outside of school from any computer with an Internet Connection. Home 

Connect allows you to view information about your child's progress. It also allows you 

to sign up to receive email notifications as your child completes an activity or 

assessment at school. 

To log in to the Home Connect Website go here. 

This is a video made by Renaissance Learning to aid in setting up your 

notifications. Please watch this if you need addition assistance. 

 

____________________________________________________________________________  

 

Your Username will be the SAME Username your child uses at school. Your 

password will be the same password your child uses, EXCEPT the letters in the 

password will be CAPITALIZED. 

 

If your child needs help retrieving their login information, please reach out to 

the child's teacher. 

 

https://global-zone52.renaissance-go.com/studentprogress/homeconnect?t=48585
http://videos.renaissance.com/watch/A9jgmzAkdCVGtCn2TucypV

